
 

Board Report Mineola Primary School/January 2013 

 Current enrollment is 438. 
 January 9  – Dr. John Abbott visited and spoke to 2nd graders about his duties and 

responsibilities as a board member. 

 January 11 – Jill Quiambao visited and spoke to 1st grade students about her duties and 

responsibilities as a school board member.  

 January 11 -  The 3rd six weeks awards were presented. 

 January 14 – Retired Educators of Wood County visited and read to students as well as 

presenting students with books.  

 January 14 -18 - The Texas Reading Primary Inventory assessment is being given to 

Kindergarten, First and Second grade students. 

 January 15 – The after-school program begins for those 1st and 2nd grade students that 

are struggling with math and/or reading.  

 January 16 – Group Picture Day.  

 January 17 – College jersey day. 

 January 21 – MLK holiday. 

 January 31 – Progress reports sent home. 

 


